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Joel Ira Franck MD FAANS was raised in New York City. He attended
the Bronx High School of Science and then went on to graduate from
MIT in three years majoring in Life Sciences and Physics. Dr. Franck
was heavily involved in advanced mainframe computer programming
at the Central Intelligence Agency (being recognized for his originality
in Scientific Intelligence), MIT Draper Laboratories, IBM, and the
Insurance Rating Board. He then spent two years as a Graduate
Fellow at the Rockefeller University in NYC (which has generated over
40 Nobel Laureates), studying Neurophysiology, and then went on to
earn his Medical Degree at Yale University. Dr. Franck was presented
the Mosby Award for Scientific Research for his original discoveries
of the mechanisms of repair of the adult brain, recently applied to
human neurosurgery. After completing seven years of Residency
training in Neurosurgery at the Upstate Medical Center in Syracuse,
New York, Dr. Franck established his private practice in Neurosurgery
in Maine in 1986, and was awarded national Board Certification in
Neurological Surgery. He then migrated to warmer weather in 2007,
accepting employment at the Bay Medical Center in Panama City,
Florida. In May of 2015, Dr. Franck relocated to Tampa to focus on his
deep interest in his original developments in the Neurosurgical
treatment of the post-whiplash Cranio-Cervical Syndrome and
Intractable Migraine Headaches. Utilizing advanced image guided
surgical technology, Dr Franck has successfully treated over 135
patients from 25 states, Canada, Europe and the Middle East with an
outpatient C1-C2 fusion and microcraniectomy, resulting in resolution
of intractable Migraine Headaches and Brain Fog. He continues to
expand his series of over 4,500 anterior cervical fusions and total disc
replacements. Having lectured at many venues the United States, the
Caribbean, Israel, and Europe, Dr. Franck has over 80 publications
and presentations, has had 14 US and International patients, and been
the recipient of two National Biotechnology Gold Medals (for his
developments in frameless stereotactic surgery and deep brain

stimulation). Dr. Franck is extremely proud of his close association
with both the Legal and Chiropractic communities. He has lectured
at major legal conferences, including the Catastrophic Care Society
Annual Meeting, and been involved in over 1000 legal proceedings,
including many successful trials serving as an expert witness for
patients who were victims of automobile collisions.

